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US Bucs 

News 
Fall 2017 

 

 

Homecoming 2017 
1970’s Decade Honored  

From the Director’s Desk… 

 
 
University School Homecoming 2017 
will be on Friday, December 8th, when 
our Bucs take on KACHEA at  Brooks 
Gym on the ETSU Campus.   

 A special invitation is extended to all 
alumni who attended or graduated 
from University High during the 
1970’s.  We would like to welcome 
you home for the Homecoming 
games with free admission for all 
1970’s alumni.  

We will have a special Hospitality Room set 
up in Brooks Gym, with light refreshments, 
from 5:30-7:30 p.m., where you can meet up 
with former classmates and reconnect.  Also, 
during half-time of our Varsity Girls’ Basket-
ball game, we will be asking all of you to 
come to the floor and be recognized as our 
special guests.   

The schedule for the evening is as follows:  
3:30—Junior Varsity Girls game  

4:45—Junior Varsity Boys game  
6:00—Varsity Girls game at 6:00 
6:30—1970’s Alumni Recognition during 
half-time, approximately 6:30 p.m. 
7:15—Homecoming Court Presentation  
8:00—Varsity Boys game   

Do you have some special memories that you would like to share with our students?  How about 
updates on your family or career?  Any “words of wisdom” that you can pass on?  RSVP/Email to  
Usalumni@etsu.edu.  We will be reading the memories, facts, and updates throughout the 
games.   We are looking forward to seeing you!  Welcome Home, Bucs! 

Hello Bucs Family- 

It is the most wonderful time of the year for several reasons.  The air is crisp as the temperature is 
falling. Leaves are painting beautiful scenes everywhere you look. Basketball is starting up and that 
means Homecoming is just around the corner. And that means we have the opportunity to meet 
some of our alumni! We will be honoring the graduates from the 1970's, but all are welcome.  Please 
plan on joining us as we celebrate YOU.  Go Bucs!  
Dr. Troy Knechtel 

School Spirit 

Gear … 

 
Get your USchool Gear for 
Homecoming!  The University 
School Foundation is excited 
to announce an online school 
store open until Friday,  
November 10th.   You can 
order the latest school appar-
el and support the school 

foundation at 
the same 
time.  Shopping 
is easy. Select 
the styles and 
sizes and pay 

online. Purchases can be 
picked up at the school, or 
send us an email at Usalum-
ni@etsu.edu and we will 
bring your gear to the  
Homecoming 
Game Alumni  
Hospitality Room!  
Check out the link 
Online Store  (https://
uhbucs.itemorder.com ) or 
view  flyer.  
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Dedication 

Mrs. Tilley 

    

    

1970 1971 1972 1973 

1974 1979 1977 1976 

 
We would like to dedicate this edition of US Bucs News to Mrs. Tilley 
who loved us well  during the ‘70s.  She was a secretary at University 
School from July 1969 to September 1989. 

 
Alta Mae “Suzie” Tilley 
JOHNSON CITY - Alta Mae “Suzie” Tilley, 93, of Johnson City, passed away Tuesday, July 
25, 2017 at Broadmore Senior Living in Johnson City. 

Suzie was a native of Johnson City. She was a daughter of the late Emory and Bertha 
Lawson Rose.  Suzie had retired from University High School (ETSU) where she worked 
as a secretary for many years. She loved gardening and sewing, and was a longtime 
member of Unaka Avenue Baptist Church. 



Class of ‘70  

Remember When...  
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Remember When...  
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Remember When...  

    

    

    



Class of ‘73  

Remember When...  
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Remember When...  

    

    

    



Class of ‘77  

Remember When...  
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Remember When...  

    

    

    



Class of ‘79   

Remember When...  

    

    

    



East Tennessee State University does not discriminate against students, employees, or applicants for admission or employment on the basis of race, color, religion, 
creed, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity/expression, disability, age, status as a protected veteran, genetic information, or any other legally 
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non-discrimination policies: Special Assistant to the President for Equity and Diversity/Affirmative Action Director, 206 Dossett Hall, 439-4211. ETSU’s policy on non-

discrimination can be found at: http://www.etsu.edu/equity/compliance.aspx.  

East Tennessee State University 
University School 
P.O. Box 70632 
Johnson City, TN 
423-439-4271 

 

 Social Media 

East Tennessee State University 
University School 
P.O. Box 70632 
Johnson City, TN 
423-439-4271 
USBucs.com  

Go, Bucs, Go! 
University School Athletes have accomplished lofty goals during 

this past season.  Our Golf Team won the District Championship!  

Our Lady Bucs Soccer team clobbered opponents to make it to the 

District Games and our Cross Country teams qualified for the State 

Meet and are competing this weekend! 

Athletics  

 

 

 

Alumni  
University School continues 
to update our Alumni  
Database.  Anyone who 
graduated from University 
School or attended our 
school is encouraged to 
complete contact  
information by going to 
USBucs.com, click on the  
Alumni Tab, and key in 
requested fields.  Thanks, 
Bucs!    

  Connect on University High University School Alumni  Facebook Page 

 Student 
Success 

As the 2nd quarter begins, University School Bucs 
continue to strive for excellence.  Our students 
have: Logged 600 miles during Morning Mile 
Club, Advanced through the first two rounds of 
the Regional Scholar Bowl competition, Been  
selected for the 2017 All-East Choir, & Partnered 
with the ETSU Innovation Lab Symposium.  
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